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This report will provide information concerning my efforts as International Representative since the LNC meeting in Miami in November 2019 to assist the work of libertarian political parties and activists throughout the world.  
1)  I shall address the annual European Students For Liberty LibertyCon event in Madrid, Spain on Mar. 6.  Based upon my experience in addressing previous ESFL events, I anticipate that several representatives of Libertarian parties in Europe will attend the conference.  I shall endeavor to be available for meetings with such representatives.
2)  As noted in a previous report, I have accepted an invitation to address the upcoming Liberty International conference in Medellin, Colombia in August, 2020.  I shall endeavor to make arrangements to visit other countries during my trip.  
3)  Geoff Neale, IALP chair, has inquired whether the IALP should hold a conference that would take place concurrently with the upcoming LP national convention.  As of this moment, no decision has been made; relatively few representatives have responded to Mr. Neale’s inquiry.  
